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The Council on Aging met at the Town House on January 5, 2015 with Chris Maiorano presiding.
The minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted.

Senior Aide, Jim Mustacaros, reported on his present and new clients. Jim suggested that the
COA set up a protocol for clients to include emergency notification.

Old Colony Elder Services — Pat Mustacaros reported as there was no December meeting there
is no report.

Senior Club — Dot Cushman reported that the Senior Club will be going to the Fireside
Restaurant in February. The Club received a grant from the Cuitural Council for entertainment
in June. The roast beef dinner held in December was very well attended and well received.
Chris Maoirano reported that she delivered snow removal flyers to Woodlands. Brook House
Retreat has offered its services for snow removal to the residents of Woodlands. Chris said that
there was not much participation in the Blood Pressure Clinic held at Woodlands. Letters were
sent to Work Off applicants who were chosen for the town positions and to those who were
not chosen. Chris will be attending the TRIAD meeting this Thursday at Woodlands.

There was discussion of hosting a Plympton Punch Party for octogenarians and a guest on April
14 at the Historical Society.

Treasurer's Report: Town: $4,392.56; Handy: $2,376.00.
Meeting adjourned at 11:45 am.
Respectfully submitted,

Evelyn Hannigan



